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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 

Wednesday 6th December 2023  
  
  
Dear Parents & Carers,   
   

AFC Bournemouth Lunchtime Football Club – Year 3 & 4 

   
We are pleased to announce that we have once again partnered with AFC Bournemouth and have the 
Primary All Stars programme being delivered in school this year.  As part of this, the coaches run a lunchtime 

football club.    
   
During the Spring term, the club is being offered to children in Years 3 and 4. The club will take place on a 
Monday lunchtime starting on the 8th January, it will be approximately 30 minutes in length and there is no 

cost.  The children will need to wear their PE kits as well as shin pads and football boots if possible.    
   
We are asking for children to commit to coming each week to ensure we can fill the available spaces.  If you 
would like your child to have a place, please email the school office as soon as possible. You will be notified 
by Marvellous Me before we break up for Christmas to confirm your child’s place. 
 
Kind regards 

 

MThomas 

 
Mr Thomas 
PE Leader 
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